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TODAY IS An “F” DAY 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for Students: 
 

 
Acts of Kindness Club (A.O.K.) Announcement…Are you looking to make the world a better place? 
Do you like brightening other people’s day? This world needs more A.O.K.s! Join A.O.K. Club tomorrow at 

the Club Expo during your lunch period to find out how you can spread kindness one act at a time. 
 

A Message from the Library…The Book Fair is here! It will be open all day today, tomorrow, and 
Friday. It will also be open during the Open House on Thursday. Stop by to see all the new Scholastic 

books.  

 
A Message for all staff and students…If you have used a Chromebook cart this year you know there 

have been problems connecting to the District Wi-Fi. There is a new network called VCSchromebooks 
and all laptops from carts should automatically connect to it. You no longer have to worry about 

connecting to the guest or district networks. Please notify Mrs. Tabit in the Library if you’re still having 

trouble connecting to the network. Once again, the NEW networks is VCSchromebooks. You may have 
trouble printing until all the printers are connected to the new network, but that problem should be fixed 

today. 
 

Do you like to take pictures? Do you like to be creative? Do you enjoy time with friends? Consider joining 

Yearbook Club this year! We will be having our first meeting of the year today, September 19th in 
Mrs. I’s room (255). We hope to see you there! 

 
Do you like to be outdoors? Do you like working with others? Do you want to earn community service 

hours? Come join the Go Green Garden Team! Our next meeting is TODAY during activity period. 
Come to Mrs. Bolger’s room (259) by 2:20pm – don’t be late or you will miss us! We will leave for the 

garden together for a “flash mob” session. (No experience necessary – new members welcome!) You will 

be back in time for the activity bus or practice. For more information, please see Mrs. Bolger. 
 

 
 

 

 
 



Picture re-take day is this Friday. Those of you who wish to have your picture taken, please listen for 
your team to be called throughout the day on Friday. Picture forms are located in the Main Office. 

 
If you are running for a position for Student Council, your petitions, draft speeches, and draft 

campaign posters are due by the end of the day today to either Ms. Potter (room 148) or Miss Fotopoulos 

in room 285. Thank you! 
 

Monday the Modified Cross Country team had their first meet of the season. Leading the way for the 
girls were Maya Waterman – 1st place, Kennedy Daley – 5th place and Julia Sadoma – 11th place. The 

boys were led by Ty Carey – 1st place, Matt Brown – 9th place and Thomas Barbato – 14th. 


